
 

Pre-Admission Entry Test-2025 (Phase-I) 
 

Applicants with Submitted Fee Voucher  

If you submitted your fee two or more days ago and it is still 

not verified on the admission portal, please visit the Dean 

MME office, NED Main Campus on 10th June 2025 between 

9:00 AM and 4:00 PM, bringing your original fee voucher. 

Applicants residing outside Karachi may email their fee 

submission details (by 10th June 2025) to: 

admissions.info@cloud.neduet.edu.pk 
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